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Dear Parents/Carer 

 

Reception Educational Visit - Discover Children’s Story Centre 

 

An educational in- school visit from the Discover Children’s Centre has been arranged for the Reception 

children on 25th April 2023.  They will be offered an interactive story telling performance called ‘Meet 

Hootah. They will get to explore study structures, settings and characters and get a chance to create their 

own brand-new story. This experience offers creativity and discussion to help explore and expand their 

imaginations to understand a story process.  

 

A donation of £3.70 towards the cost of the visit would be appreciated. To pay for this opportunity please 

download the School Gateway App on your phone for easier access or log via their website 

www.schoolgateway.com  to make payments. Payments for all trips/visits are non-refundable and non-

transferable. 

 

As always, we rely on your support with the cost, because without this the children could not enjoy the 

experience of these educational opportunities.  

 

If you have any queries about this in school visit, please speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Sanham 

in the main office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs S. Otto. 

Head of School 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

